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To register for Walk & Wag visit: animalleague.org/walkandwag   

National Walk & Wag 

walk & 

Celebrating 5,000 Cats Spayed & Neutered in  
Warren County, NY
North Shore Animal League America’s Adirondack 
Region Cat Adoption Center in Glens Falls, NY 
is proud to announce that since their September 

2015 launch, they have facilitated the spaying and 
neutering of over 5,000 felines in the local communities. 
Reaching this milestone achievement means the 
population and health of both companion and feral 
cats in Warren County are being well-managed and 
the number of animals euthanized is being reduced.

Join us as we walk to save lives! Our national Walk & Wag event will bring 
individuals, families, and companies together for a common goal — to help 
save homeless dogs, cats, puppies, and kittens. Walk with us in person, or 
join us virtually, it’s up to you!

If you want to be part of the in-person, dog-friendly walk on Saturday, 
September 17, we will be at a brand new location this year: beautiful Hudson 
River Park in New York, NY. For all the Animal League America supporters 
who want to support our no-kill mission virtually, it’s easy. Virtual walkers can 
participate individually or with a team and walk on a trail, treadmill, or around 
an office building while raising important lifesaving funds anytime, anywhere.

All walkers who register for this year’s Walk & Wag, either in person or 
virtually, can begin their fundraising efforts as soon as they register! Walkers 
will be able to fundraise up until September 30, 2022.

Baby Doge Backs Animal Rescue
Baby Doge Coin, a cryptocurrency company, believes in Animal League America and the 
importance of animal rescue. We greatly appreciate their generous support of our efforts, 
which strengthens our ability to bring homeless animals to safety. We are grateful that their 
innovative NFT sales campaign this past spring resulted in another generous donation, 
adding to the gifts from all our valued supporters who sustain our no-kill mission. 

With the help received from Baby Doge, our mobile rescue unit embarked on a trip to 
Virginia, bringing dozens of dogs and puppies back to our Port Washington, NY campus. 
There will be many more missions 
to come, to save animals who 
are counting on us. Likewise, 
we count on sponsors of 

our rescue work like Baby Doge to make our 
lifesaving work possible. 
 
Thank you Baby Doge!

Animal League America now accepts cryptocurrency donations. The process is  
simple, easy, and secure. Visit animalleague.org/donatecrypto.

Get Ready for 2023!

North Shore Animal League 
America’s full-size 2023 
calendars will be available
by this fall. We’re teaming 
up with Beth Stern, National 
Spokesperson, Volunteer,
Foster Parent, and Board 
Member to create 12 months 

of pure, whiskered love.




